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 Rimrose Valley Friends is a registered charity in England and Wales (no 1171536) 

Rimrose Valley is a natural green space used by the communities surrounding the park for many years.  

Reclamation of the site started in 1993 with the aim of improving the area as both a recreational and 

educational resource for local people. The site now has two Sites of Special Local Biological Interest 

(SLBI’s), at Brookvale Local Nature Reserve and also vast reed beds at Fulwood Way to the east of the 

site. The country park is a well established popular area of countryside in the south of Sefton. 

 

 
 

Since February 2015, Rimrose Valley Friends has existed to promote and improve the wonderful 
community resource that is Rimrose Valley Country Park. In 2017 Highways England announced a 
proposal to build a high speed dual carriageway through the park to link the Port of Liverpool to the 

motorway network at Switch Island, effectively destroying the park as a community resource.  Rimrose 
Valley Friends (RVF) is actively engaged in a vigorous campaign to save the park from destruction via the 

Road Action Group. 
 

Any funds raised will be put towards the campaign to Save Rimrose Valley. 

 
You can learn more about Rimrose Valley Friends and the Save Rimrose Valley Campaign by clicking on 

this link. 
 

You can donate direct to Rimrose Valley Friends here. 
 

 

 

http://www.rimrosevalleyfriends.org/
https://localgiving.org/donation/rimrosevalleyfriends?emb=tpIKGJJ5e0
http://stfaiths.online/

